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Miller, Alisa

From: Martinsen, Janet [Janet.Martinsen@sfmta.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 3:51 PM
To: Miller, Alisa
Subject: FW: Referral: BOS File No. 130266

Hi Alisa 
 
We don’t have any concerns or comments.   
 
____________________________ 
Janet L. Martinsen 
Local Government Affairs Liaison 

 
janet.martinsen@sfmta.com 
415-701-4693w; 415-701-4737f 
www.sfmta.com 
 
 
 

From: Miller, Alisa [mailto:alisa.miller@sfgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 1:30 PM 
To: Nuru, Mohammed; Reiskin, Ed; Suhr, Greg; Hayes-White, Joanne 
Cc: Breen, Kate; Martinsen, Janet; Lee, Frank W; Alves, Kelly; Fountain, Christine 
Subject: Referral: BOS File No. 130266 
 
Attached is a referral for BOS File No. 130266 (Street Name Change, Dr. Tom Waddell Place), which is being referred to 
your department for review and response.  Upon receipt of all department responses, this matter may be heard in the 
Land Use and Economic Development Committee. 
 
Please forward your department’s response as soon as it is available.  Thank you. 
 

Alisa Miller 
Assistant Clerk 
Board of Supervisors 
City and County of San Francisco 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 554-4447 | (415) 554-7714 fax 
alisa.miller@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org 
 
Complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Satisfaction form by clicking HERE. 
 


